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I am writing to express my opposition to SB 210.  I moved to Oregon ten years ago.  

One of the best things about moving here, is the ease of voting in elections.  I work in 

the retail grocery industry.  If I had to vote in person, I would most likely not be able to 

vote.  I do not have Tuesdays off and often work shifts that would not allow me the 

time to vote.  This is a way of silencing my voice and essentially taking away my right 

to participate in an election.   I do not understand why anyone would want to change 

the current voting system.  Voting by mail doesn't only make it possible for workers 

like me to vote, it gives opportunities for people who don't have the transportation or 

means to vote in person to participate in elections.  Please vote no on this bill.   


